
Welcome to our 

Annual General Meeting



Thank you for joining

After so long apart it would be 

lovely to see you all, so we 

hope you’ll keep your cameras 

on.

We understand, however, if you 

would prefer to keep your 

camera off.



About us
We plan and fund the majority of the 

health services provided to the 

235,000 people of North East 

Hampshire and Farnham.

We want to support local people to be 

as happy, healthy and independent as 

they can be, and that if they should 

have to call on health services, those 

services should be delivered in the 

right place and at the right time to 

meet people’s needs.

To do this we work closely with many 

partners and stakeholders, including 

NHS, local authority, public, private 

and community and voluntary sectors.



Meet the team

Dr Lalitha Iyer

Medical Director, 

Frimley Collaborative

Sarah Bellars

Executive Director of Nursing, 

Frimley Collaborative

Emma Boswell

Executive Director of 

People and Innovation, 

Frimley Collaborative

Rob Morgan

Executive Director of 

Finance, Frimley 

Collaborative

Dr Andy Brooks

Clinical Chief 

Officer

Kathy 

Atkinson

Lay Member

Daryl Gasson

Executive Place 

Managing Director

Dr Steven 

Clarke

Clinical Lead



Any questions?

Use the chat function to ask us 

anything and we’ll give you an 

answer at the end of the event.

If there’s not enough time to get 

to all the questions, we’ll put all 

questions and answers on our 

website in the coming days.


